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Sustainable Chale Ltd
While many of the homes in the village are well insulated and many green energy 
measures have been installed, the charity plans to work with 'Future Isle of Wight' to focus 
on remaining houses in the parish where grant supported measures could be installed.

The board of Sustainable Chale will also continue to monitor market developments in order
to identify other opportunities that we can promote within our community.

Malcolm Groves,

Board member, Sustainable Chale Ltd
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